
Pre-Town Meeting Stretch Energy Code Information Session 

 

Come learn about Massachusetts Stretch Energy Code and why there is a 
Stretch Code Bylaw on the Spring Town Meeting Warrant.  Jim Barry, 
Western MA Regional Coordinator with the Green Communities Division, 
will give a presentation and answer your questions.   

 

When:  Wednesday April 3, 2019, 7:00 PM 
Where: Town Hall, Second Floor, Board of Selectman’s Meeting Room 
 
Questions: 978-562-2948 or phelinek@townofhudson.org 
  
 

 


